
 
 40 Seapoint Avenue

 Blackrock
 Co. Dublin

 
Tel: (085) 1445665

email: michele@29thdublin.org
 

29th August 2011
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,
 
A new Scouting year is upon us once again! We will be holding a registration evening and AGM on 
Monday 5th September at 7:30pm. If you wish your child(ren) to be involved in Scouting again in 
Blackrock this year they must be registered on that night. Due to the high numbers on our waiting 
lists for all sections only those Scouts that are registered on that night will have a chance of a place 
for this year.  

Section Nights and Times
Beavers Thursday 6.30 -7.45 pm

Cubs (2 Sections) Monday & Wednesday 7- 8.30 pm

Scouts Tuesday 7.30 – 9.30pm

Venture Scouts Thursday 8-10pm

  
 
We have reviewed our fees for the year and have decided to keep them the same as last year.
One child €165.00
Two Children €290.00

Three children €415.00

Four children €540.00
Please ensure that the attached form is completed for your child(ren) and the registration fee is paid 
at the registration evening. If you wish we could take the registration in 2 or 3 instalments, please 
discuss with the Section Leader when paying the first instalment.
 
Further to my previous letters I have received one offer to join the fundraising committee, 
a Group Treasurer and one new volunteer Leader.  Many thanks to the new volunteers, 
however we  are still short leaders at present.
 
Parking reminder: If you arrive by car to collect /drop off kids please park your car on Seapoint 
Ave or other road in the vicinity.   Please do not park on Tobernea Terrace; it is not fair on our 
neighbours.
 
As always if you have any other questions please do not hesitate to contact me on any of the
above details.



 
Yours in Scouting
Michèle Ryan
Group Leader 29th Dublin Blackrock Scouts
 
Check out our web site http://www.29thdublin.org


